Greetings Mayor Berkowitz and MOA Manager Mike Abbott,

I am contacting you as co-chair of the Public Safety Task Force in Girdwood to respectfully request that you appointment a representative from the administration to be the direct contact liaison for Public Safety in Girdwood.  With all due respect, Mike has far too many other responsibilities to be able to support Girdwood in this endeavor.  We have a GBOS meeting next Monday, August 17th.  I would like to be able to report back to the Board of Supervisors at that meeting, regarding who will be our primary point of contact.

I have two other requests;

Please provide a written update on the feedback you have received from the State Department of Public Safety regarding the potential for the Municipality of Anchorage entering into a contractual relationship with the Alaska State Troopers for service to the community of Girdwood.  Our understanding is that a formal letter of request was written.  We would like an update on the response by our next task force meeting if possible.

Please provide feedback regarding the minimal amount of police coverage the Municipality can support in Girdwood as a local Girdwood service area model.  We understand that one officer, 3 days a week, operating out of South Anchorage is not palatable.  We request a DRAFT proposal on what the city can support.  

Our next task force meeting is next Wednesday, August 19th, 2015, at 7pm at the community center.  We will continue to move forward as a community and look forward to your involvement.  Please consider this a personal invitation to the next meeting Mr. Mayor, Manager Abbott, as well as to our elected assembly representatives, Mr. Evans, and Ms. Johnston.  Thanks for your assistance in this matter.  It is very much appreciated by the community of Girdwood.

Sincerely,

Sam Daniel 

Girdwood Board of Supervisors

PO Box 833

110 Glacier Creek Drive

Girdwood, Alaska 99587

907-227-4626 Cell

907-783-3487 Home

907-783-1920 Office

